
Ed.pottharst@seattle.gov
206-386-4232   
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-
projects/48th-and-charlestown-landbanked- 
site-park-development

FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT OR IF YOU NEED AN 
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

Community involvement has been essential in 
developing the new open space at 48th Ave. SW 
and SW Charlestown St.

The design firm, Cascade Design Collaborative, 
has been hard at work incorporating your input 
from the open house, community meeting, 
and on-line survey to create a preliminary 
preferred design for the new park. We are 
excited to share the design with the community 
at this last public meeting. Please stop by to 
take a look and tell us what you think.

After the meeting, Cascade Design Collaborative and Seattle Parks and Recreation will work to 
prepare construction documents for bidding and park construction in 2020. Like you, we are 
looking forward to a brand new park in your neighborhood in 2020!

WE NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU!

REVIEW THE SCHEMATIC DESIGN FOR THE 
NEW 48TH & CHARLESTOWN PARK

TUESDAY, JULY 9, 2019, 5-7 P.M. 
AT THE PARK SITE: 48TH AVE. SW & SW CHARLESTOWN ST., 98116

JOIN US IN YOUR FUTURE PARK!

Thank you to the Genesee-Schmitz Neighborhood Council


